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Phnom Penh, 10 September 2018 

 

Subject: Invitation to the AAA-C’s AGM and Board Election on 21 Sept 2018 

 

Dear Fellow Alumni,   

  

The Australian Alumni Association of Cambodia (AAA-C) has the pleasure to cordially invite you to 

the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2018.  

 

Details are as follows: 

 

Date: Friday, 21 September 2018 

Time: 6:00pm-8:30pm 

Venue: Himawari Hotel, Phnom Penh  

Purpose: Annual General Meeting 

 Election of a new AAA-C Board for 2018-2020 Mandate 

 Social networking is encouraged at this event. 

 

Food: Buffet dinner 

Dress code: Smart casual  

 Fee:               No entrance fee for members with valid 2018 membership 

Note: Inactive members can pay the annual membership fee of $10 at the function to activate or reactivate the 

membership and attend the event. 

 

 RSVP:  Please RSVP at  https://goo.gl/forms/VOdonOyLpscUaZM13 by 

                                   Monday, 17 September 2018. 

 

At this year’s AGM, there are two major milestones of the AAA-C: one is the progress update of the 

association for the 2016-2018 Mandate and the other one is the election of a new Board to serve the 

next two-year mandate 2018-2020.  

Note: Only valid General Members (those who have paid membership fee for 2018) can vote. If you have not 

paid your 2018 membership fee, you can do so at the AGM before the election so that you can reactivate your 

membership and therefore can vote. 

 

Warmest Regards,  

 

 

 

MAO Nara 

Chair of AAA-C 
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